
RAPID READ 

Tuesday, November 15th, 2022 
 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

➢ Attention all CLC 12 students! You have class this week to go over all details regarding the final 
presentation.  Attend today OR Wednesday at lunch in CLC classroom.  However, if you are in Mrs. 
Durand’s class – your class is today or Thursday this week at lunch in the Library. 

➢ Support Grad and buy your Purdy’s Chocolate Bars for ONLY $2 in Room 124 

➢ Hey Rapids!  Just a reminder that TODAY is the first day to buy a candy bag for $4 to support 
Movember.  Come down to the Foyer during lunch.  Hope to see you there!  

➢ Looking for Volunteer hours?  Irvine Elementary is looking for volunteers for their upcoming 
Breakfast with Santa on Saturday, December 3rd – 8:30am – 10:30am.   There will be a sign up sheet 
in the office – at Ms. Berg’s counter. 

➢ Are you looking for tutoring support?  There will be Peer Tutoring available in the Library after 
school on Tuesdays and Wednesdays until December break.  No sign up required!  See you after 
school in the Library.   Also, if you are interested in volunteering as a tutor, please join us in the 
Library after school Tuesdays and Wednesdays.  If you have any questions, see Mr. Ford in Room 
225. 

 

WEEKLY CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Sweet and Sour Pork Spaghetti and 
Meatballs w/ Garlic 

Bread 

Roast Pork 
Tenderloin with 

Mashed Potatoes 
and Gravy 

Country Fried 
Chicken Sandwich 

Fish and Chips 

     

SPORTS 

➢  Nothing to report at the time   
 

 CLUBS  

➢ There is no LGBTQ Club this Thursday because of parent teacher interviews.  See you next week! 

➢ MODEL UN meeting for all members in Portable 4 at lunch Thursday 

New Members always welcome! 

 

GRAD 

➢ Attention Grade 11 and 12 students!   Hurry and get your Winter Ball early bird tickets this week for 
only $10, in Room 125 at lunch! 

➢ There will be a University of Waterloo Information Session TODAY after school in the Library. 



➢ There will be an Info Session for McGill University on Wednesday at Lunch in the Library. 
 


